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As a long time Oregon resident and healthcare professional, I support mail-in voting 

so as to continue to ensure our vulnerable populations can exercise their 

constitutional rights and have their voices heard. Suppressing voter turnout in this 

way is a cowardly tactic to swing  elections. And the stated reasoning for ending mail-

in voting is not supported by actual facts, something we as Americans have 

previously cared greatly about. I oppose SB 210 as it will negatively impact a great 

number of constituents to exercise their constitutional rights.  


